Sorc. Skelly

—
From; Sorcha Skelly
Sent: Wednesday 29 January 2020 10:36
To: tom.brinicombe@greenlink.ie
Cc: Ronan.Ohogartaigh@greenlink.ie
Subject: PCI Meeting Friday 31st January
Hi Tom,

| just want to confirm our meeting for this Friday 315t January at 2pm in An Bord Pleanala’s offices.
The following staff from An Bord Pleanala will attend:

¢ Diarmuid Collins (PCI Unit)
e Sorcha Skelly (PCI Unit)
e Chris Clarke (Beard’s Secretary)

Many thanks and I will see you on Friday.

Sorcha
Executive Officer
PCI Unit

An Bord Pleanala
PH: 01 8737164
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